
Lockport Nursery Newsletter 
 
Week #36  April 15—19, 2024 
 
Flowers 

There will be no new introductions this week. 
 
We will review all that we have learned this year. 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 

CONCEPT: 
 
The children and I will 
once again go on a 
scavenger hunt outside 
to explore what plants, 
trees and flowers grow 
around Bobbie 
Noonan’s.  We will 
distinguish the 
difference between 
fruits and vegetables 
by playing a sorting 
game.  The children 
will get to plant their 
own seeds.  We will 
learn the parts of a 
flower and enjoy a 
flower experiment. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
We are gong to get 
creative this week!  
The children are going 
to create their very 
own gardens.  We 
have a flower craft to 
do and we are going to 
make some bugs that 
we find in a garden. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
Spring Pictures will 
be on April 18 & 19. 
Exact days for when 
your child will take 
pictures will be sent 
home soon. 
 
The pre-kindergarten 
children will be 
starting a unit on 
Embryology on April 
10.  We will 
participate in some of 
their lessons. 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Have a great week!     
 

Miss Katrina & Miss Ashley 


